
 

Dear Parents, 

3RD TERM 2016/2017 MID-TERM LETTER 

To God alone be glory, honour and adoration for His providence and divine protection. We 

sincerely recognize your support and cooperation even at very difficult moments. 

FINANCIAL NEWS 

We salute your effort for striving very hard to meet the financial obligations of our students, 

especially as it affects the payment of school fees despite the economic hardship being 

experienced by all and sundry. It is our continuous prayer that our good Lord will meet you at 

the points of your needs.  

We are constraint to remind parents with outstanding school fees to please pay before 

resumption for the second half (17th June 2017) of the term. May God continue to open more 

doors of financial favour. Please be informed that clearance will be done at the gate and only 

cleared students will be allowed into the premises.  We plead for your kind understanding 

in this regard. 

SCHOOL FEES DISCOUNT 

Please be informed that management has extended to 2017/2018 session the school fees 

discount opportunity of 10 % (per session) granted to parents with more than three children 

and 5 % discount (per student) to parents that paid the school fees at once for 2016/2017 

session.    

2017/2018 SUPPLEMENTARY ADMISSION EXERCISE 

We write to notify you that our supplementary entrance examination for the 2017/2018 session 

to fill the few vacancies that exist in JSS1, JSS2, JSS3 and SS1 comes up on 8th and 15th July 

2017, by 8:00am. 

We thank you for advertising and introducing our school to prospective parents in need of 

quality education. We are indeed grateful for you believing in us. We will continue to work 

harder to surpass your expectations and make this school your dream school always. 

 

 

 

 



 

HAIRCUT AND PROPER TROUSERS STRICTLY FOR ALL MALE STUDENTS 

All male students are to resume with very low haircut and no male student is expected to return 

with any form of pencil trousers. Only our uniform material is acceptable. 

We call on you to ensure that your child returns back to school well-dressed right from home. 

The students are to wear their buckled sanders and not slippers.  

CALL FOR CONCERN 

We admonish our dear parents to complement the school effort by not to relenting in talking 

to the students on the need for them to always be at their best behaviour in and outside the 

school. The need to shun social vices such as stealing, extortion, bullying, ungodly 

relationships etc should be emphasized.  

Parents should preach the need for students to genuinely love one another. Let the children see 

and realize the need to bring laurels home and not shame as a result of suspension or expulsion 

from school. The college is working very hard in introducing more activities that will improve 

the spirituality of our students. 

We request parents to closely monitor the activities of their children while at home. There are a lot 

of influences outside the school that are capable of neutralizing the effort of building God fearing 

children and damping the pride of parents for not having Godly children.   

 

2017 JAMB RESULT ANALYSIS 

Find presented below is the 2017 UTME result analysis. To God alone be the glory. 
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TAKE HOME ASSIGNMENT 

Find attached to this newsletter are mid-term take home assignments for the students. The take 

home assignment will form the integral part of the welcome test that begins on 19th June 2017. 

We plead that you ensure that while the children rest, they also make very good use of the 

break by studying at home. 

 

 



 

TEXTBOOKS FOR 2017/2018 

We appeal to you to start sourcing for the needed text book for 2017/2018 session. This is very 

important as it will enhance the children’s preparation for the new class and session. You can 

visit the college website to assess the recommended books.  

The college has concluded arrangement with relevant publishers, parents that are 

interested in the school supplying all the required textbooks and workbooks should 

contact the Vice-Principal Academic through 0803-414-6334. 

SS1 SCHEME OF WORK FOR OUR PRESENT JSS3 STUDENTS 

As part of our pro-active effort, we have introduced our present JSS3 students to the SS1 

scheme of work while we await the commencement of the state JSCE. The introduction will 

afford the student the opportunity to have good idea of the task ahead of them and cause them 

to be academically stable when they resume in September 2017. While we acknowledge 

parents input in the career choice of their children, we encourage parents of JSS3 students to 

allow the student choose department of their choice base on their ability and interest. 

NOTABLE DATES FOR 3RD TERM 

17th June, 2017: Resumption from Mid-term break 

19th June, 2017: Welcome Test 

25th June, 2017: Valedictory Service for graduating class 

22nd July, 2017: Speech and Prize/Graduation Ceremony  

29th July 2017:  PTA Meeting / Vacation day 

NO VISITING DAY! NO VISITING DAY!! NO VISITING DAY!!!  

IN THE SECOND PART OF THIS TERM. 

Thank you. 

Yours faithfully, 

College Principal 

 


